
 

    

 

  

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Willow Lane Eggcellent Easter Egg Hunt 
 
Next week, all children will take part in an eggciting Easter egg hunt around our school 
grounds. Simply collect your child and an Easter Egg Hunt Checklist from school. Then 
begin eggsploring. When you find an egg, note down the letter on the back and write it 
on your checklist. Finally, bring back your completed sheet and hand it back in to school. 
Remember, to write your child’s name on the sheet.  
 
All children who complete the egg hunt will receive a surprise Easter treat on Thursday 
in school. Any children unable to complete the egg hunt with someone from home will 
have the opportunity to do it in school, so no-one will miss out. 
 
To join in the Easter egg hunt with your child next week, collect your child from their 
class teacher as normal at the end of the day. Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 children and 
families will take part on different days (if you have children in both key stages, simply 
choose the day that works best for you). 
 

• Key Stage 1 Egg Hunt: Tuesday after school (3.10pm) 
 

• Key Stage 2 Egg Hunt: Wednesday after school (3.10pm) 
 

• All children who have not yet completed the egg hunt: Thursday 
afternoon in school time. 

 
We hope you will be able to come and join your children and enjoy eggsploring the school 
grounds together next week and have some Easter fun! However, remember if you are 
not able to make it, all children will have the chance to take part in school. And sorry for 
all the eggscruciating egg puns! 
 
Happy Easter, 
 
 
Mr Webster 
 
 

Willow Lane, 
Lancaster, 
LA1 5PR. 
Telephone: 01524 65880 
E-mail: head@willow.lancs.sch.uk 
Website: www.willow.lancs.sch.uk  
Headteacher: Lucy Naylor 
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